
Season's Greetings from [Health Club Name] 

Dear [Member's Name], 

As the festive season approaches, we want to take a moment to thank you for being a valued 

member of our health club. Your dedication to your fitness journey inspires us every day! 

Please note that we will be operating on a modified schedule during the holiday period: 

• December 24th: Open from 8 AM to 2 PM 

• December 25th: Closed 

• December 31st: Open from 8 AM to 4 PM 

• January 1st: Closed 

We look forward to seeing you back in the club after the festive break. Enjoy this special time 

with your loved ones! 

Warm wishes, 

The [Health Club Name] Team 


